Love and Care
MINISTRIES

March 25, 2021

Jared Bailey
Foundation Chair
Rotary Club of Abilene

RE: Rotary Club Grant

Dear Jared,

| would like to thank the Rotary Club of Abilene for the
generous grant of $1224.00 given on February 10, 2021 in
support of our CarePack for Kids program. We are so blessed to
have this program and to see it serve over 1500 kids each week
of the school year. Without the many supporters like the Rotary
Club we would not be able to serve all of Abilene ISD and 9
other school districts around Abilene.

Once again, Thank You!!
Many Blessings,
Vor—Cidrda
Terry Davis

Director of Ministries
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